
 

 

 

 

 

3 September 2015  

 

 

Dear All 

Re National Burn Awareness Day

Building on the success of a Burn Awareness D

British Burn Association in 201

October.  Running up to this day 

England and Wales to heighten the 

engage with as many agencies and organisations as possible to take forward the burn 

prevention message.  We would very much hope that you and your 

interested in participating in this awareness effort on and around 

In preparation for the day we have

been updated to give a current overview of the causes of burn injury

affected and inevitably provide the best first aid information we can for injuries that have not 

been prevented.  On the NBAD card (designed by Birmingham Children’s Burn Service) 

there is space for you to enter your burn service name and tr

card.  The cost of printing the card via your trust may be as little as £16.00 per 1,000 copies.

Please keep Cathy Reade informed about what you are planning for the day so that we 

might learn about what is effective to use in 

If you require any further information about any aspect of burn

please contact us using the details provided.

Cheers 

 

 

 

 

Ken Dunn  

British Burn Association  

Prevention Committee Chairman

 

 

 

 

National Burn Awareness Day 

Building on the success of a Burn Awareness Day run by the prevention committee of the 

British Burn Association in 2014, a further day has been organised to run in 2015 on 

Running up to this day efforts are being made by each of the 22 b

England and Wales to heighten the general awareness concerning burn injury and to 

engage with as many agencies and organisations as possible to take forward the burn 

would very much hope that you and your burn servic

interested in participating in this awareness effort on and around the 21st October.

we have developed a number of pieces of information which have 

been updated to give a current overview of the causes of burn injury

affected and inevitably provide the best first aid information we can for injuries that have not 

On the NBAD card (designed by Birmingham Children’s Burn Service) 

there is space for you to enter your burn service name and trust, please 

card.  The cost of printing the card via your trust may be as little as £16.00 per 1,000 copies.

Please keep Cathy Reade informed about what you are planning for the day so that we 

might learn about what is effective to use in the run up to next year’s Burn Awareness Day.

f you require any further information about any aspect of burn injury prevention and its care 

please contact us using the details provided. 

Committee Chairman 

BRITISH BURN ASSOCIATION

35 to 43 Lincoln’s Inn Fields

E: info@britishburnassociation.org
www.britishburnassociation.org

 

ay run by the prevention committee of the 

a further day has been organised to run in 2015 on the 21st 

efforts are being made by each of the 22 burn services in 

burn injury and to 

engage with as many agencies and organisations as possible to take forward the burn 

burn service would be 

October. 

developed a number of pieces of information which have 

been updated to give a current overview of the causes of burn injury, the age groups 

affected and inevitably provide the best first aid information we can for injuries that have not 

On the NBAD card (designed by Birmingham Children’s Burn Service) 

ust, please do not amend the 

card.  The cost of printing the card via your trust may be as little as £16.00 per 1,000 copies. 

Please keep Cathy Reade informed about what you are planning for the day so that we 

the run up to next year’s Burn Awareness Day. 

injury prevention and its care 

BRITISH BURN ASSOCIATION 

 

35 to 43 Lincoln’s Inn Fields 
London WC2A 3PE 

T: 020 7869 6923 
F: 020 7869 6929 

info@britishburnassociation.org 
www.britishburnassociation.org 


